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Gage, Hannah

From: Yates, Adam
Sent: Thursday, March 09, 2017 4:40 PM
To: Myra Taylor
Cc: Adam Saulsbury; Jay Earley; Jody Gibson; Jessie Hager; Gage, Hannah; Johnson, 

Lindsay; McWilliams, Carrie; Leamons, Bryan; Healey, Richard; Allen-Daniel, Leslie
Subject: RE: AR0043401_Jonesboro CWL Dec 2016 Pretreatment Program Annual Report_

20161220
Attachments: 2017 PPSR.pdf

Myra, 
 
City Water & Light Plant of the City of Jonesboro’s December 2016 Pretreatment Program Annual Report was received, 
reviewed, and deemed complete according to the reporting requirements of 40 CFR 403.12(i).  I appreciate your patience 
with me as I adjust to the duties of State Pretreatment Coordinator. 
 
Thank you for your timely submittal.  If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me. 
 
Kindly, 
 
 
Adam Yates 
Engineer, NPDES Permits Section 
Office of Water Quality 
 
 
E:\NPDES\NPDES\Pretreatment\Reports 
 

From: Myra Taylor [mailto:mtaylor@jonesborocwl.org]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 20, 2016 1:59 PM 
To: Yates, Adam 
Cc: Adam Saulsbury; Jay Earley; Jody Gibson; Jessie Hager 
Subject: Annual PPSR 
 
Mr. Yates, 
 
Please find attached CWL Annual Pretreatment Program Status Report. This should satisfy the requirement stated in our 
NPDES permits. 
 
Have a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!!! 
 
Myra Taylor 
CWL Laboratory Supervisor 
(870) 219‐5236 cell 
(870) 930‐3389 Office 
(870) 931‐9846 FAX 
mtaylor@jonesborocwl.org 
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This electronic mail transmission may contain confidential or privileged information. If you believe that you have received this 
message in error, please notify the sender by reply transmission and delete the message without copying or disclosing it. 


















